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Duke Power Company
ATTN: W. O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Steam Production
P. O. Box 2178
Charlotte, NC 28242

.

c,bGentlemen:

#Subject: Report No. 50-369/82-06

Thank you for your letter of July 23, 1982, informing us of your consideration
of the Emergency Preparedness Appraisal Improvement Items brought to your
attention in our letter of June 25, 1982. We will examine your corrective
actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Os n f
Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager
J. T. Moore, Project Manager

.

e

"

Z Eof jm


